
Friday 24th May 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

As we approach the end of the summer half term, we would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for your continued support and involvement in your
child's education. It has been a vibrant and productive half term, filled with
exciting learning experiences and wonderful achievements by your children.

As we move further into the Summer Term and (fingers crossed) the
temperature soars, please make sure you send your child to school with a sun
hat and a large, full water bottle. Please remember that staff is unable to put sun
cream on your child and for obvious reasons, children should not be sharing or
applying sun cream to one another! It’s also probably worth checking that your
child’s name is clearly marked in their cardigan or jumper.

We are grateful for your cooperation and support in making this half term a
success. We believe that a strong partnership between the school and parents is
essential for the academic and personal development of our children.

We hope you and your family have a restful and enjoyable break. We look
forward to welcoming the children back on 3rd June for another exciting half
term.

Have a restful holiday

Best wishes

A McClurey & N Bennett
Mrs McClurey & Mr Bennett



Key Dates for Summer 2:

● 4.6.24 Year 6 trip to Paris
● 12.6.24 Year 2 York Trip
● 13.6.24 Year 3 Class Liturgy - 9am in the hall
● 13.6.24 Reception Book and Breakfast - 8:45 - 9am
● 20.6.24 Year 4 Class Liturgy- 9am in the hall
● 20.6.24 Year 1 Book and Breakfast - 8:45 - 9am
● 21.6.24 Inflatables Fun Day - more details to follow from Mr Burke
● 1.7.24 Mission Week
● 4.7.24 Year 5 Class Liturgy - 9am in the hall
● 4.7.24 Year 2 Book and Breakfast - 8:45 - 9am
● 8.7.24 Sports Day - parents are very welcome to attend (Key Stage 1 from

1pm and Key Stage 2 10am)
● 10.7.24 Y6 Leavers Mass 10:45 - parents are very welcome to join us in

church for this.
● 11.7.24 Reception Book and Breakfast - 8:45 - 9am
● 12.7.24 Annual reports issued to parents/guardians
● 15.7.24 Musical Showcase to parents - 2:30pm in the hall
● 16.7.24 Optional Parents Evening 3:15 - 4pm - appointments will be available on

ARBOR nearer the time
● 18.7.24 St Mary’s Has Got Talent Competition in the afternoon
● 18.7.24 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9:15 - 10:15am parents are very welcome to

attend

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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